
Infant School Newsletter Monday 26th June 2017  

 

Thank you so much to everyone who attended our Sports Day on Thursday. We loved 

watching the children having a great time.  It was lovely to see so many Dads who were 

able to attend ‘Doughnuts with Dad’ on Friday and a huge thank you again to our 

wonderful PTA for organizing this. 

 

This week we will be: 

 Writing our Personal Review for the year 

 Exploring in our forest school sessions (Yr 1 Elm & Yr2) 

 Sounding out and blending in phonics 

 Free writing in our English session 

 Continuing with our swimming lessons 

 Continuing to develop our maths skills  

 

Swimming 

The children are really enjoying their swimming and are getting better every week. Please 

ensure that they are coming to school with two large towels. These are needed to keep 

children warm while they wait for their turn in the pool and dry them off afterwards. 

 

Forest School 

Forest school will continue to run on the normal days. Please ensure that your child comes to 

school equipped with the following: long sleeved tops and bottoms, waterproofs, wellies and hat 

and gloves. If the weather is particularly warm Mrs May does allow the children to wear short-

sleeved t-shirts if the weather is very hot in the Spring/Summer. 

 

We hope that the lovely weather continues this term but we cannot stress enough the 

importance of the following items that your child requires on a DAILY basis: 

A bottle of WATER  

Sun hat and sun cream- it is best to apply this once before school and they can re-apply if 

necessary at lunchtime. 

 

 

Dates for your diary:  

 

 Thursday 29th June – Open Evening 6.00-7.30 pm 

 Friday 7th July and Monday 10th July – INSET days (school closed to children) 

 Friday 21st July – End of Term  

 

Kind Regards from The Infant School team 

 


